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N IMPORTANT GUIDELINES .-

As you are aware that these days Monsoon is going on and every day there is a risk of facing heavy rains.
Kindly Co-operate in following the given guidelines to ensure safety of kids on the days when the weather
conditions are not favourable :-

1) If it is raining heavily at the time of departure you are requested not to worry in case your ward’s
departure gets delayed.

2) Quick SMS alerts can be sent to you in regard of the update regarding departure. Please check your
mobile at regular intervals.

3) Do not send your ward in case you feel that its raining or it might rain heavily. In such emergency
case, if any assessment of exam/activity is affected school management can get it conducted again
after reviewing the situation.

4) Ensure your ward carries Diary regularly to school.

5) Ensure that your ward remembers the number & name of driver if using any mode of conveyance
(Auto/Van/Bus).




